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Newsletter Week Ending 31st January 2020 
 

As we come to the end of this half-term I hope 

that you have a lovely and restful weeks break. 

When we come back it is only a short time until 

Easter but it will be very busy, with lots to do. 

Happy Holidays! 

Welcome back - Mrs. Wimbleton 

It is with great pleasure that I can officially welcome 

back Mrs Wimbleton (Year 1 teacher) who has 

returned from maternity leave.  A ‘meet the 

teacher’ session will be arranged for after the half 

term.  

Newton Westpark – Brand New Website! 

We are really pleased to announce the launch of 

our brand new website!  Please take a look at 

https://www.newtonwestpark.co.uk/. If you have 

any questions or comments regarding the content 

contained in our website, please feel free to 

share your views with the office staff. Thank you 

Book Fair 

A huge thank you for your support with the Book 

Fair this year. We sold a record breaking £928.80 in 

books which means we were able to choose some 

fantastic new books for our two libraries from the 

commission. Many thanks again and we hope you 

enjoy the books you bought. 

Reading Breakfast 

It was lovely to see so many Year 5 parents at our 

reading breakfast this week.  Thank you to everyone 

that came and for your support with home reading.  

We are beginning to see a big improvement.  Our 

next two Reading Breakfasts will be for Year 6 on 

Wednesday 26th February and Year 1 on 

Wednesday 4th March.   

 

 

 

 

Hot Chocolate Friday  

Well done to the following children for being 

selected to have ‘Hot Chocolate Friday’ with Mrs. 

Whiting this week.   

Robins – Louise C-P Year 4 – Emily O’R 
Year 1 – Ethan R Year 5 – Emilia B 
Year 2 – Riley B Year 6 – Jasper O 
Year 3 – Octavia P 

World Book Day 

Don’t forget that we’re dressing up on Friday 6th 

March – Heroes & Villains theme. 

 

Football – NWP Vs St Thomas’  

Yesterday’s game against Leigh St Thomas’ went 

very well but unfortunately the team lost. The score 

was 3-1, goal scorer was Dylan W. Player of the 

Match also went to Dylan W. Well done team!  

Carer of the week 

Robins Lola F-S 

Kingfishers Lily-M W 

Owls Scarlett C 

Falcons Hannah D 

Eagles Ethan S 

Ospreys Alfie G 

Year 6 Millie M-T 

Dates for diary  

Monday 24
th

 February RETURN TO SCHOOL @ 
8.50am 

Thursday 27
th

 February Football Match NWP vs 
Leigh CE 

Wednesday 4
th

 March Y1 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am - followed by 
Reading Breakfast 

Wednesday 4
th

 March Football Match NWP vs 
Sacred Heart 

Friday 6
th

 March WORLD BOOK DAY  
Dress up – Heroes & 
Villains 

Wednesday 18
th

 March Reception Class Assembly 
@ 9.00am 

Wednesday 25
th

 March Y4 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 

Wednesday 1
st

 April Y3 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 
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